

Friday 20<sup>th</sup> September 2019

## **CHRISTMAS CARD FUNDRAISER 2019**

Dear Parents and Carers,

This year, The Friends of Whitehill and Highbury schools have organised a fundraising Christmas card project through <u>Fat-Chilli Cards & Gifts.</u>

Templates for your child's artwork will be sent home shortly. The design will then need to be returned to either school office by **Friday 18**<sup>th</sup> **October 2019** at the very latest.

You will then have a sample card returned to you, with details on how to place an order through the company website, using a code printed on the reverse of your child's sample card in the "Parent Ordering" section of their website.

Orders will need to be placed by **Friday 15<sup>th</sup> November 2019** online on the company website.

Any orders placed will be delivered by the **end of November**, giving you plenty of time to send your cards to your nearest and dearest.

For every order placed, commission is returned to FOWHS,

raising important funds for our two schools.

## **TEMPLATE TIPS:**

## Do's

Bright and colourful artwork reproduces well, so be bold! Poster paint, pastels, felt tip, flat collage materials such as tissue paper, coloured paper, or bright pieces of material can be used. Bright coloured effects work very well as a rule.

## **Don'ts**

Metallic paint and glitter are <u>not</u> recommended as they cause "flashes" on the reproduced products

Up to 3mm of the design around the edges may be lost, so avoid important detailing around this area.

Thank you for your ongoing support. We look forward to seeing lots of fabulous designs! Yours Sincerely,

The Friends of Whitehill & Highbury Schools